
Dear Sirs 

I have lived in The Dardanelles section of the Narrabeen RSL Village for some 5 years. In that 
time a constant frustration having to walk out side our unit to use our mobile phones to both 
receiving & make calls.( In all types of weather!!) 

As the village houses many elderly people with mobility issues, this is of major concern for 
these residents that only have mobile phones to to receive & make contacts. 

Therefore please taken on board the residents concerns & vote yes for the phone tower to be 
installed on the property of RSL Lifecare Narrabeen.

With Regards 

Denis G Du Ross & Elizabeth Thomas
Unit 62 The Dardanelles RSL Narrabeen Lifecare Village. 

Contact Mobile 0418403453

Sent: 23/06/2019 11:53:46 AM
Subject: Phone tower on the property of RSL Lifecare Narrabeen


